
 

 

 

 

North Suburban Library District Photography Policy 

Children and adults participating in North Suburban Library District’s programs may be photographed or have 

their image captured by library staff members, newspaper or television reporters/photographers, or others 

involved with the program. These photographs may appear without compensation in library publications or on 

the library’s web site, in newspapers or in productions, publications, or other printed or electronic materials 

related to the role and function of the North Suburban Library District. Parents who do not want their children 

photographed should notify library staff.  

When photographs will be used with identities given, a permission form must be signed by the individual, or if 

a minor, the child’s parent or guardian.  
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